
Dear NR Guardians

You still have time to have your say re the Rail Trail or Rail Service. 

We need to keep the corridor  for trains of the future, not lose the protection of the law 
which would result from taking out the tracks. At the moment it seems the majority agrees 
with many more wanting Rail Service over the Rail Trail. 

If you have Facebook, you can click the link below, if not there are a couple of suggested 
emails below. 

The ABC poll is still open

https://fans.vote/vote/ACtX3KH

Hi all,

Just spoke to Mehreen Faruqi's staff ( she has a great MR in the echonet 
today).  They said it's important to write to the Fishers, Shooters and Farmers 
Party MLCs as their vote helped stop the legislation being passed last time.  As 
you can see by the name change they are trying to recruit farmers, and 
farmers are not fussed about rail trails through their properties.  People could 
mention that there are problems up here with van packers and 
backpackers camping in national parks and bushland and leaving an awful 
mess behind.  This behaviour could spread to farms and effect safety and the 
livelyhoods of hard working farmers if the trail goes through peoples' 
properties.

Email addresses are:

Robert Borsak MLC  robert.borsak@parliament.nsw.g
Robert Brown MLC  robert.brown@parliament.nsw.go

https://fans.vote/vote/ACtX3KHXq9c/abc-north-coast/funding-for-stage-one-of-the-northern-rivers-rail-trail-between-murwillumbah-and-crabbes-creek-has-been-announced-federal-member-for-page-kevin-hogan-says-the-6-5-million-project-would-revitalise-small-communities-along-the-route-underpin-the-tourism-industry-and-encourage-visitors-to-visit-areas-away-from-the-coast-vote-here-what-do-you-think#
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